Opinion: Allard should
represent Tahoe 1n Assembly

Publisher’s note: This editorial is from the Feb. 14, 2011,
Sacramento Bee.

People living in the Assembly district that stretches from
Roseville to Lake Tahoe have an opportunity to trade up. They
should seize the moment by electing John Allard.

Allard is one of seven Republicans and a Democrat running in a
March 8 special election to fill the seat left vacant when Ted
Gaines won the Senate seat that opened when Dave Cox died.

Allard would arrive with a firm grasp of how the Capitol
works. He 1is a Roseville city councilman and operates a house
cleaning service with his wife.

Importantly, Allard worked for 11 years as chief of staff to
Tim Leslie, a former assemblyman and senator who represented
the area ably. Leslie understood the virtue of treating people
with civility despite policy disagreements. Allard’s demeanor
is similarly old school.
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